
Duddon St. Peter’s Primary CE School 

Lunchtime Cross-country Club 

Many children have taken part in the cross-country activities 

at Tarporley High School.  This has generated interest in       

having a session at school for those who are interested in   

taking part. 

The School Council have helped to arrange the cross-country 

club. This will now start to take place on: 

TUESDAY LUNCHTIMES  

from 12.30—12.50pm 

The first session will take place on  

Tuesday 9th January.  

Children will not need to change their clothes for the 

session but will need to bring their trainers (or a spare 

pair of shoes), so that they can change their footwear 

after being on the field. 

The sessions will be weather dependent and will be 

run and supervised by Alex. 

Thank you. 
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